
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

NO  RUBBISH  TIP  FOR  LIDCOMBE – PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 

 

The public meeting undertaken to connect with the community re the proposed 

development of an Organic Waste Transfer Station at 109A Church Street, 

Lidcombe, was very well attended. 

 

‘The concern of this proposed development has a negative impact on the 

community, across a range of reasons.  Lidcombe deserves better.’   

 

This is the view of Helen Hughes who, as a concerned resident, is urging residents 

to make their views known to Cumberland City Council.  Members of the community 

were vocal that they do not want this proposed development to proceed.  

 

Submissions are due by 14 July 2023, and Helen Hughes, along with the active 

support of local residents, are all urging residents to express an opinion.  It is 

essential that local communities and their residents make their voices heard by 

way of submissions. 

 

The publicly available documentation is extensive and can be sourced at   

https://cumberland-eplanning.t1cloud.com/Pages/XC.Track/SearchApplication.aspx 

then reference the application number - DA2023/0130 

 

Helen Hughes stated that this meeting gave the community an opportunity to be 

involved as a collective in opposing this outrageous proposal, and commitment to an 

affirmative action towards achieving a just outcome for the Lidcombe community.   

 

Details for providing a submission, the meeting video, and other information, 

can be accessed at the website which was established to assist the community 

- https://nolidcombetip.com/  

https://cumberland-eplanning.t1cloud.com/Pages/XC.Track/SearchApplication.aspx
https://nolidcombetip.com/

